
From: hartengrav@aol.com [mailto:hartengrav@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:29 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: BID District 

  
Good morning, 
My name is Brian Hart and I own a small engraving company. My address is 4928 North 29th. street. I 
received a letter regarding BID #19, Villard Avenue. I understand that this is a good thing for Villard 
Avenue. I have a few thoughts regarding this. I do not have the money to add to this project. I have been 
losing money for the last few years and because of the pandemic we have lost more customers. We don't 
receive any walk up customers. We deal with phone calls or email. We can not be apart of this. I am fairly 
sure the people on both sides of me are not interested in this either.  
I wish you well but understand I can't help you. 
Kindly, Brian Hart 

Hart Engraving Company 
4928 North 29th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53209-5407 
414.445.5555 
Fax: 414.445.5566 
www.hartengraving.com 
  
 

http://www.hartengraving.com/


From: Eric Stelske <hickorybridgellc@yahoo.com> 
Date: August 12, 2020 at 10:23:30 PM CDT 
To: "angelique@havenwoods.org" <angelique@havenwoods.org> 
Subject: Re:  Business District Information 
Reply-To: "hickorybridgellc@yahoo.com" <hickorybridgellc@yahoo.com> 

Thank you so much for the emailed info and it was great hearing about something so positive.    
 
You have my full support.   I feel that this could be the start of great things. 
 
Good luck and feel free to reach out if I can be of any help. 
 
Thanks again 
Eric 
Hickorybridge construction  
3101 w Cameron  
414-234-0609 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
 
On Wed, Aug 12, 2020 at 4:49 PM, Angelique Sharpe 
<angelique@havenwoods.org> wrote: 

Hi Eric, 
 
It was nice talking to you. We are excited to share with you the results of our work and our plans for our 
neighborhood and hope that you will partner with us to truly help Milwaukee become what it's 
supposed to be in every neighborhood in our city. Please contact me if you have any questions. We are 
asking for your support. Thank you.  
 
 

 

Yours in Business and in Service, 

 

Angelique L. Sharpe MS 

Manager 

Villard Avenue BID 

City of Milwaukee Business Improvement District #19 

Havenwoods Economic Development Corporation 
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6161 N. 64th St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53218 
O: 414-431-2255 
C: 601-507-5452 
Angelique@havenwoods.org 

Please visit us our website: www.villardave.com 

or on facebook at: 

VillardBID 

HavenwoodsEDC 

 

Stretching from N. Teutonia Avenue to Sherman Boulevard, 
the Villard District is nestled in the heart of Milwaukee’s 
historic “Old North Milwaukee” neighborhood offering a rich 
local History. Celebrated as the original “downtown” of the 
Northside of Milwaukee, Villard Avenue boasts blocks of 
walkable streets, unique historic & cultural fabric, and prime 
retail space.  The district is also home to the Villard Avenue 
Branch of the Milwaukee Public Library which houses 
apartments on its upper floors. The development set a new 
precedent for the way the city redevelops its public libraries. 
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